
1 Hold the door open 
for someone

2 Play with someone 
different at playtime

3 Say goodmorning to  
the people you see

4 Help someone 
different in class with 

learning

5 Write your friends a 
Christmas card

6 Tell someone at 
home you love them. 

7 Ask your friends and 
teachers how their 

weekend was

8 Post your Christmas 
cards in your class box

9 Compliment a friend 10 Ask a teacher if they 
need any help today

11   Make a Christmas 
picture to give to a 
friend or teacher 

12  Write and give a 
christmas card out to      

a family member 

13  Help prepare a 
meal for the family

14  Use lots of manners 
today

15  Compliment your 
teachers

16  Let someone go in 
front of you in the line 

17  Give a smile to 
everyone you see 

18  Tell a teacher what 
you have enjoyed 

about your learning

19   Make a drink for 
an adult at home

20   Make a Christmas 
decoration to give to 

someone 

21  Tidy your room 
without being asked 

22  Wash and dry the 
pots after a meal

23  Make a picture and 
put it in your window 

to make someone 
smile

24  Share a carol with 
a friend to wish them a 

merry Christmas

25  Wish your adults 
Merry Christmas and 

share how grateful you 
are

26   Help make the 
house tidy and recycle 
your paper and boxes  

27  Write a thank you 
note to somebody 

28  Dust and polish 
around the house 

29  Read a book to a 
sibling or adult

30  Ring someone you’ve 
not spoken to in a while 

and ask if they had a 
nice Christmas 

31  How many acts of 
kindness can  you 
complete in a day?

Be Kind for Christmas 
#CrewGreenTopKindnessCalendar


